Nanton Golf Club — COVID-19 Policies

Prior to arriving at the golf course:

= |f you are sick or feeling sick, do not come to the golf course.

= All tee-times must be made either online or by phone. No walk-up play is allowed
until further notice.

= Tee-times will be spaced apart to allow for social distancing, and to limit groups

congregating at the first tee, or around the clubhouse.
Upon Arrival at the Golf Course:

e The requirement for social distancing is 6 feet, and is being strictly enforced on the
property.

e Please arrive no more than 15 minutes before your tee time to minimize gathering in all
areas.

e We have increased spacing between stalls on the driving range to allow for social
distancing. Range balls are being cleaned regularly between golfers.

e The Proshop will be open for tee time check-in and shopping. Entry will be limited, as
we will be maintaining social distancing guidelines. Please wait patiently until space is
available.

e Astarter will be present during busy times to manage tee times and ensure golfers are
adhering to social distancing guidelines.

e Club rentals will not be available until further notice. Please do not plan on sharing

clubs with any golfers.



e The Restaurant is open with social distancing in effect. We are also offering take-out
options. The Beverage carts will be out on the golf course.

e Public spaces within the clubhouse will be closed to all members and guests. We will
increase sanitation of our restrooms, golf shop, point of sale terminals and all high

touch surfaces.
On the Golf Course:

e Flagsticks will remain in and be untouched. The cups on all putting greens have been
modified to allow for easy ball retrieval without the need to touch any surfaces.

e Sand bottles have been removed throughout the golf course.

e Rakes will not be provided for bunker raking at this time. Please do your best to smooth
disturbed sand with either your shoe or golf club.

e Do not pick up your playing partners clubs during the course of play.

e We ask you to please forgo the traditional before round and after round handshake,
and invite you to create your own socially distanced salutation. We're fans of the putter
salute!

e Please ensure that you wash your hands prior to departure from the club.

Further Information

e Power Carts will be allowed. We will be renting power carts to members and guests.
We are recommending that golfers take individual carts unless they are someone you
live with. As we have a limited amount of carts we would like to encourage walking so
that carts are available for those who can’t play without them.

e Pull Carts will be available for rental. We have a limited amount available, so if you

have your own please bring it with you to the course.



